September 27, 2012

Statewide Roofing

Don Dennis

8291 State Street Road
P.O. Box 151

Port Byron, NY 13140

It gives me great pleasure to highly recommend Don Dennis and his
team at Statewide Roofing for any slate roofing jobs, big or small. Over the
past 20 years I have worked with Don and Statewide Roofing. Don and his
team have shown great professionalism and are very courteous when working
around our operation. I am confident that Statewide Roofing would meet
your every expectation on your slate roofing needs.

We wish Statewide Roofing many years of success and look forward to
many more years of doing business together.

Sincerely,

/

ark H. DaVies,

General Manager
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